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1. Summary

As requested by Council on 18th May 2017 the Performance Management Scrutiny 
Committee considered the Digital Transformation Programme at its meeting on 5th 
July 2017. 

2. Recommendations

That it be noted that the Performance Management  Scrutiny Committee will receive 
updates on the Digital Transformation Programme each meeting.

REPORT

3. Background

The Performance Management Scrutiny Committee received a Report and 
Presentation on the Digital Transformation Programme at its meeting on 5th July 
2017 as requested by Council.  

The committee were given information about the progress of the programme so far 
and how each of the projects with the programme were performing.  The committee 
asked for baseline data to be captured so that there would be a measure of the 
impact on systems as the programme progressed.

The amount of scrutiny as this stage in the programme is limited so the Committee 
resolved to receive regular updates on the Digital Transformation Programme at its 
future meetings. 
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